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Research Analysis 

 

The Senate amendments to HB 1390 extends from 30 days to two months from the date of 

purchase the time at which a purchaser of a new or used motor vehicle, travel trailer or 

commercial trailer must obtain registration and title for the vehicle or trailer. The measure allows 

a temporary license plate to be valid for two months.   

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure would extend the length of time provided to register newly purchased vehicles 

from 30 days to 60 days. The following analysis has been provided by Service Oklahoma: 



 

 

Therefore, the measure would cause a potential delay of twenty five million dollars 

($25,000,000) in FY-24, but in FY-25 onward there is no significant impact expected. 

Administrative and implementation costs to Service Oklahoma are expected to be minimal and 

will be absorbed through existing budgetary resources. Given Service Oklahoma can absorb any 

associated costs, there is no expected fiscal impact to the state budget. 

 

The senate amendment to the house measure does have an affect on the fiscal impact. 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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